578 Broadway Gary, Indiana 46402

Phone: 1 (219) 883-0387 TTY: 1 (219) 882-9110 Fax: 1 (219) 881-6414

jmarsh@garyhousing.org

Julian Marsh
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

COMMISSIONER: Stephen Schneller HUD Recovery Administrator

Providing residents with decent, safe and sanitary housing since 1938.





March 18, 2020

Dear GHA Residents,

Gary Housing Authority has been monitoring the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and continues to observe the recommendations of the Center for Disease Control (CDC). Our first priority is the safety of our residents and our employees. Public health officials continue to advise social distancing (3 to 6 feet separation) is the most effective strategy to prevent the spead of COVID-19.

Effective Thursday March 19,2020 GHA will be closed, however staff members are working remotely. If there are any emergencies, please call your property management office. If there are any after hours emergencies, please call the after hours number at 219-756-0450 for assistance.

Should there be a need to reach the Director of Asset Management, Brenda Parker she can be contacted on her cell phone number at (219) 381-1896.

We encourage you to continue to watch the news for updates. You can also receive updates on the GHA Facebook page.

Respectfully

Julian Marsh

Executive Director